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Limited take no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation 
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OVERSEAS REGULATORY ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
(This overseas regulatory announcement is issued pursuant to the Note to Rule 13.10B of the 
Rules Governing the Listing of Securities on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited.) 
 
We filed an annual report on Form 20-F for the fiscal year ended December 31, 2021 (the 
“Form 20-F”) on April 28, 2022 (U.S. Eastern Time) with the Securities and Exchanges 
Commission of the United States (the “SEC”). The Form 20-F is available for viewing on the 
website of the SEC at www.sec.gov and our website at www.ir.netease.com. 
  
 
 

 
By Order of the Board 

NetEase, Inc. 
William Lei Ding 

   Director 
 
Hangzhou, China, April 29, 2022 
 
As at the date of this announcement, the board of directors of the Company comprises 
Mr. William Lei Ding as the director, and Ms. Alice Cheng, Mr. Denny Lee, Mr. Joseph Tong, 
Mr. Lun Feng and Mr. Michael Leung as the independent directors. 
 


